
From: Chambers - Asbury DP  

Sent: Thursday, 22 February 2018 10:48 AM 
To: 'Abha Devasia'; 'zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au'; 'brogers@nff.org.au'; 'KPearsall@nff.org.au'; 

Garry Whiting; 'margaret.chan@ablawyers.com.au'; 'nicola.street@aigroup.asn.au' 
Cc: AMOD 

Subject: AM2017/56 - Sugar Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties,  
 
I wish to confirm that in response to requests received from the notice of listing for the 
Mention/Directions listed at 9:00am AEST Friday 2 March 2018 before Deputy President Asbury in 
Brisbane, video link arrangements have been made for Parties to attend from Sydney and Canberra 
FWC offices. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
CALLUM YOUNG 
Associate to Deputy President Asbury   
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel 07 3028 7812 
Fax 07 3000 0388 
chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au 
Level 14, Central Plaza Two 
66 Eagle Street  Brisbane  Qld  4000 
GPO Box 5713, Brisbane 4001 
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